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OUR NEW WEBSITE IS UP AND 

RUNNING!!! 

Please click the link to see our new website. 

We will be updating the website at regular 

intervals with all the latest information that 

you will need, copies of newsletters, news 

about our curriculum, celebration of 

children’s efforts and achievements, 

timetables, important dates and lots more. 

We hope you enjoy the new site and find it 

easy to navigate.  

Bromstone Primary School - Home 

(bromstoneschool.com) 

A little while back Pearson Book Company 

came in to make some promotional books 

about pleasure for reading. Each of the 

children received a brand new book for their 

contribution to the videos. The link is 

attached so you can have a look at how 

wonderfully the children were able to talk 

about books and their love of reading. 

Unboxing new Bug Club books with Bromstone 

Primary School - YouTube 

Reacting to new Bug Club with Bromstone 

Primary School - YouTube 

Sports updates 

Well done to all of our cross-country runners 

that raced in the Thanet Schools Cross 

Country event last Saturday. Lots of 

children took part and should be so proud of 

themselves. Congratulations to Grace M, 

Freya H, Chloe G, Sophia G, David V, 

Jasmine G, Oliver G, Leia G, Rihanna 

R,Aurora G, Ella C-B, Callum P, Alana W, 

Lenny S, Lily A, Lamees D, Annabelle F, 

Jodie E, Rosalie M, Jules L-S, Charlie C, 

Kiera P, Mia B. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.bromstoneschool.com/
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cMRDKhXv14U
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cMRDKhXv14U
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AiJZLgUeUBc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AiJZLgUeUBc
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Some of our year 5 and 6 children took part 

in a Rugby festival last week, the children 

took part in skills and drills and played some 

mini games with other schools.  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Please see the attached letter for next 

week’s strike action. 

Science Week 

Science Poster Competition 

To celebrate our Bromstone Science Week 

the children are invited to take part in a 

competition to design a poster.   

The poster can either be linked to this year’s 

British Science Week theme which is 

‘connections’, so there are loads of STEM 

topics that could be explored or a poster to 

share what you love most about Science.  

 

How about exploring how our body parts are 

all connected and work together, the 

connection between our actions and the 

impact on our environment, or even how the 

internet connection has changed the world. 

It can be either A4 or A3 in size and can be 

done in any media you like, using a 

computer, a collage, using pen or paint. It’s 

completely your choice.   

All entries will receive a certificate and small 

prize.   

There will also be prizes for the best posters 

from Reception, Years 1&2, Years 3&4 and 

Year 5&6. The winners from these phases 

will receive their very own Science kit to 

take home.  

 

Science Event - Everyone is welcome! 

Science Tuesday 14th March. 

Location: Hall. (Enter through the Office 

from the side gate)  

Time: Between 3.15pm– 4.15pm. You can 

stay as little or as long as you like within the 

hour. 

Price: £1 per family. All proceeds will go 

back into buying Science resources for the 

children.  

Red Nose Day 

Red Nose Day will be Friday 17th March. 

We will be wearing something red for a 

small donation. 

World Down Syndrome Day 

World Down Syndrome Day is 21st March. 

We will be holding a cake sale after school 

on Tuesday 21st March on the Year R gate, 

the pirate ship gate and the corner gate. 

Raffle tickets will also be being sold at this 

time.  
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There are some amazing prizes available to 

be won. These tickets will 20p each or 5 for 

one pound.  

Raffle Prizes 

 

Breakfast Club 
 
This is a reminder that Breakfast Club 
starts at 8am, please arrive for an 8am 
entry as that is when the gates are 
opened for all of the children for 5 
minutes. If for any reason you are running 
late, please can you buzz and wait to be let 
through the gate. Please do not accompany 
your child in to breakfast club. If you think 
your child may need assistance coming in 
please let us know when you buzz through. 
 
Clubs 

Please note for this term Year 3/4 Sports 

Academy will be on Mondays after school 

and year 5/6 Dodgeball is on Wednesdays 

after school. 

School Clubs 

 

 

 

Reminders for families 

Please click here to access our uniform 

policy.  

If there are any issues at all with uniform or 

PE kit please feel free to contact our Family 

Liaison Office, Nichola Sturges.  

Term 4 PE 

All children need shorts and t-shirt for 

their indoor PE lesson as well as their 

tracksuit for their outdoor PE lesson.  

Children in Key Stage 2 need football boots 

this term for their PE lessons. These do not 

need to be expensive football boots, lots of 

children have used and borrowed football 

boots; they must have plastic studs and not 

metal studs and must be football boots and 

not astros.  

For information 

Please be aware that if you would like your 

child to have paracetamol and/or ibuprofen 

during the school day, you will need to 

come in to school to administer this. If your 

child is prescribed antibiotics from the 

Doctor, we can administer one of the doses 

if it is to be taken 4 times a day. Medicines 

need to be in a named box and there is an 

online form that needs to be filled in. Thank 

you for your cooperation in this matter.  

The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. 
We will be promptly shutting the gates at 
8.50am. Please ensure that your children 
are on time. 

If you need to talk to a member of staff 
please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 

https://bromstone.ovw5.juniperwebsites.co.uk/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=21
https://bromstone.ovw5.juniperwebsites.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=84&type=pdf
mailto:hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk

